
 

 

     Date: 20-01-2020 

Notice Regarding Attestation 

The office of Department of Students’ 

Development, University of Mumbai will 

remain closed from January 27, 2020 to 

February 1, 2020 due to programme of               

14th Maharashtra State Avishkar Research 

Convention. Hence No attestation 

submission and collection work should be 

done from January 27, 2020 to February 1, 

2020.                

     By Order 

 


